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Comments: The Bob Marshall wilderness is a wonderful and unique place in these United States.  It needs to be

protected and periodic attempts to "develop" the area nearby are a threat to this special area.  We must be

vigilant for our sake and the sake of future generations and the proposed project needs to be rejected.

 

George Milkowski


